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I'm sure this bill is well intentioned, but not well thought out.   It will definitely harm fly 

tyers, both commercial and amateur, who won't be able to acquire much needed 

materials, many of which are furs,  for this purpose.  There is no other place for us to 

go as so many materials have been restricted already.  This bill is a bad idea for too 

many people.  Please vote no. 


